To CPC Committee:

Re: Update on Town of Harwich - Bikeways Committee Articles

From: Paul Gazaille Date: March 29, 2022

- 1) 2021 Article #29 (1) Old Colony Rail Trail Harwich/Chatham Town Border Marker Project, \$1,000
- A quote has been accepted by Cape Cod Stone. Chatham is handling the procurement and installation of the stone marker. The Town of Harwich share of the stone marker is \$660. Estimated delivery by April 8th.
- 2) 2021 Article #29 (3) Depot Road South Crossing Lights, \$15,000
- The quotes for the crossing lights went out on March 10, 2022 and all quotes are due back by 4pm on April 8th. Hopefully we can get the lights installed before the summer rush.

Regards,

Paul Gazaille Harwich Bikeways Committee